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Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service draft Public Safety Plan 2013-16 “Have your 
say” 

 

The new draft Public Safety Plan 2013-16 (Integrated Risk Management Plan) is now 
available to view on the Wiltshire Fire and Rescue Service website.  The plan shows 
what the service has been doing and how it intends to build on that for the future.  Part 
of this is around how they operate as an emergency service, utilising personnel 
differently to have greatest impact on local communities. 
 
The service very much welcomes your thoughts and opinions on its plans for the future. 
The consultation period will run from 10 June until 01 August.  Please send any 
comments or feedback to consultation@wiltsfire.gov.uk.  or Sarah Hargreaves, Wilts 
FRS HQ, Manor House, POTTERNE, SN10 5PP. 
 
To view the plan please use the following link below or for a paper copy contact Sarah 
Hargreaves as above. 
 
http://www.wiltsfire.gov.uk/About_Us/Publications/publications.htm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


